
                    Playgroup News – Friday 10th December 2021 

Hello Everyone,  

Please see the important notices, dates and deadlines for the coming week.  Please 

note this will be the last newsletter of this year, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you 

all for your continued support and we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year!!  

Christmas at Coalway Early Years! 

 

Christmas Photographs- The deadline for photographs is Friday 17th December. 

 

Christmas raffles- The Christmas raffles- including ‘Name the Elves’ will be drawn on 

Monday 13th December. Thank you to everyone for you kind and generous donations.   

 

Christmas parties will take place on Friday 17th December 9am-12pm.   

If you child is normally in attendance on a Friday (all day) they will still 

need a lunchbox please.  We will be holding a later lunch of 1pm on this day.  

If your child normally attends Friday mornings then please bring them in as 

normal.  If your child normally attends a Friday afternoon, could you please 

bring them in for the morning session instead and collect them at 12pm? If 

your child does not normally attend on a Friday then they are invited in for the party 9am 

and will need to be collected at 12pm please.  Thank- you. 

 

Children’s Christmas Boxes- The children’s Christmas boxes are available for £3.  The 

include lovely, sentimental, hand-made gifts such as candle holder, reindeer food, tree 

decoration,  Christmas card and calendar.   

 

FATHER CHRISTMAS VISIT- Father Christmas will be making a 

whistle stop visit on Tuesday 14th December on his fire sleigh where 

the children will be able to see him from a distance.   

 

 

                    Dates for the Diary 

 Christmas Party- Friday 17th December 9am-12pm  

 End of Term: Friday 17th December 3pm finish 

 Start of New Term (Spring A) - Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 
 


